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Dismissal Procedures

If your child is a Red or Silver walker, he/she will either become

a car rider and wait for you in our Parent Drive line OR walk

home in the rain and meet you in the regular pick-up locations. 

You should have previously communicated with your child’s

teacher about whether your child will either become a car rider

or continue to walk home. 

We ask that all Red and Silver walker parents meet their child

in the regular pick-up locations for a less chaotic pick-up. When

parents converged onto campus, it is very difficult for our

staff to see student movement. Your child's safety is our

priority.


